
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: May 9, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Consideration of Sale of Property

I would like to discuss with the Board at the upcoming Committee of the Whole a 
proposal for the sale of property. This 10.33 acre wooded property is located on 
Ann Arbor Trail, north of Edward Hines Drive, west of Merriman Road, and 
across the street from the former Ford Skill Center property. It is a parcel of land 
that is owned by the district but is not used for any specific purpose by the 
district. It has been determined this property would not be suitable for a school 
building, but the district has been approached with an offer to purchase by a 
developer who would like to build family homes on the property

Please add this agenda item to the May 9, 2025 Board of Education Committee 
of the Whole Meeting. Thank you.
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